MOTOAMERICA

Notification of Permanent Bureau Activity

To: King Of The Baggers Teams
Date: 4 Mar 2025

According to the 2025 MotoAmerica AMA FIMNA Regulations, modifications to the tire procedures may be made
by the Permanent Bureau. Due to a lack of testing opportunities with King of the Baggers at Daytona International
Speedway and out of an abundance of caution, Dunlop has developed a prototype front 120/75R17 specification
(BDJ11/BYA16-185) and will make it available for the King of the Baggers class. This specification will be
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